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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 9:46 AM
To: 'thomas rodriguez'
Cc: 'catherinescobie@hotmail.com'; Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) 

(joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1571 Christie Place

Mr. Rodriguez, 
You came to a hearing on November 14 Legislative Hearing and Ms. Moermond stated that she will ask the City Council 
to layover the matter to December 6 to give you time to finish the project.  From checking City record, the work is not 
done.  If you wish to contest, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, December 6, 2017 at 5:30 
p.m. in Room 300 City Hall.   
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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